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STATEMENT: Florida House Representative Ashley V. Gantt

Responds to Lactation Spaces in Courthouses Bill Signed into
Law

 
MIAMI – Representative Ashley V. Gantt (D-Miami) released this statement
following Governor DeSantis signing SB 144-Lactation Spaces in Courthouses
into law yesterday:
 
“I cannot wait to travel around the state to celebrate the opening of lactation spaces
because our Lactation Spaces bill was just signed by the Governor. It has been an
honor to advocate for women and families all across the state of Florida. Thank you,
Senator Berman, FAWL, and our staff for making this a reality.”
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